Dear all,

In response to your request, we suggested the next topics to be discussed during the Forum on Human Rights, Democracy and the Rule of Law, which will be held on November 2018:


1. Legal framework, respect for the law and incorporation of the International Law of Human Rights in the Internal Law;
1. The right of access to justice and the way in which institutions can provide resources, spaces, conditions to many people who could not otherwise obtain it;
1. The integral strengthening of the democratic State of law and the culture of legality, so that the transversal axis of any public policy is the person and the defense of their dignity;
1. State facilities to exercise freedom of expression and guarantee freedom of the press.

Best regards,

Ms. Leticia Olvera
International Affairs
Executive Secretariat
National Human Rights Commission of Mexico
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